From:

To:

CC: European Data Protection Supervisor

<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

Sent at: 21/05/19 17:06:18

RE: Case 2018-1083: Consultation on EASO social media

Subject: monitoring reports (SMM) - acknowledgement of receipt

+ questions

Dear

FYI: G rticipation on your side, I have asked the EDPS Private Office to coordinate this meeting request.

I shall keep you posted regarding availability on our side / possible dates. Best regards,

From:

Sent: 21 May 2019 09:52

To:

Cc: Supervisor <EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

European Data Protection

Subject: Case 2018 1083: Consultation on EASO social media monitoring reports (SMM) acknowledgement of receipt + questions

Dear colleagues,

Just to come back to you on our internal discussions on our SMM project during the discussion in our Management Team Meeting last Tuesday a proposal was made to organise a "face to face" meeting with you in order to present a business case on our SMM project and continue the discussion on the outstanding points.

We would therefore like to suggest to organise such a visit in the EDPS' premises in Brussels.

From our side the Head of Sector in charge of the project (data controller), the Head of our Research Sector, Head of Executive Office and our Legal Officer have all indicated their availability to take part in the discussion. I would, of course, also attend the meeting from our side.

As for the possible dates of the meeting, we would like to suggest the 11 to 14 June (with a preference for the 14 June).

We look forward to receiving your confirmation whether any of these dates would also suit your agenda and, of course, remain open to any other suggestion you may have.

Kind regards,



Website: www.easo.europa.eu